
Good morning, today is Monday, February 26th  
 
Author Brandon Mull is coming to Gateway on March 16th! We will have a school-wide 
assembly and hear from the New York Times bestselling author of Fablehaven, Five Kingdoms, 
and Dragonwatch.  If you would like to purchase any of his books and have them autographed, 
please pick up an order form in the library.   
 
There is a yearbook club meeting tomorrow for the communications committee.  Be sure to 
sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4:00. 
 
Study Hall is cancelled for Wednesday of this week.   
 
We will have a GIVE club meeting at lunch today.  
 
Did you know one of Mrs. Timmons-Tharp’s classes is buying a water buffalo? Or that Mrs. Arango’s 
class is giving the gift of clean water? Our fundraiser for Heifer International starts today! If you have 
brought in a donation today, please bring it to Mrs. Stephens in the library during lunch.  If you bring in a 
donation any other days this week, please bring it to the library in the morning before school.  Again, 
donations can be given to Mrs. Stephens today at lunch.  All other days this week, please donate in the 
morning before school. Donations are also accepted online.  Please see the Gateway website for the 
fundraising donation page link.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


